
Appendix E – Response from Runnymede Borough Council Environmental Health 
 
Runnymede Environmental Health consider that granting the application may give rise to 
noise and odour nuisance and complaints from residents in close proximity to the trading 
location. The street is currently a mixed commercial/residential area and evening street 
trading of the nature proposed would result in members of the public gathering on the street 
in the vicinity of the vehicle (leading to disturbances) and eating on the street (which may 
create waste issues and encourage pests). Cooking fumes, smoke and odours are best 
dispersed at, or above, building eaves levels. 
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